
FOR IMMEDIATE USE

Agrifac wins Most Innovative Product of the Year 2020 
in Poland

The Condor Endurance II with AiCPlus, a self 
propelled sprayer with intelligent camera system 
for spraying on plant level is awarded for the most 
innovative product of the year 2020. This award was 
given by the biggest portal for Polish Agriculture 
business - Farmer.pl to the manufacturer, Agrifac 
Machinery B.V. from the Netherlands.

This prize was awarded by the PTWP Group, the 
publisher of Farmer magazine and other agricultural 
websites.

The main aim of the competition was to distinguish 
ideas and activities that contribute to improving the 
conditions for the management and functioning of farm 
owners and managers. The selection of the award-
winning products was made by the jury, consisting of 
well-known experts, scientists and journalists working 
on agricultural issues.

The self-propelled sprayer by Agrifac - Condor 
Endurance II is equipped with the AiCPlus system built 
of cameras mounted on the spraying boom, which 
processes and analyzes the collected information in 
real time. These are sent to the sprayer, which, thanks 
to the DynamicDosePlus system, sprays pointlike only 
in places where undesirable plants have been detected.

Krzysztof Sadowski, Sales Manager Poland, accepted 
the prize on behalf of Agrifac Machinery B.V.
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Hires images: 
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For more information about Agrifac please contact 
Krzysztof Sadowski k.sadowski@agrifac.com


